

GREY BRUCE CHILDREN'S WATER FESTIVAL

A Division of the Grey Bruce Children's Water Education Council

June 1, 2023

Municipality of Arran Elderslie 1925 Bruce Road 10 PO Box 70 Chesley ON N0G 1L0

Dear Katrina.

Please extend our gratitude to the municipality staff and council for their support of the Grey Bruce Children's Water Festival. Special thanks to the arena staff, Water Department staff and the fire fighters who all provided their time and expertise to make this even successful!

Our mission is to cultivate in every child and adult who participates in the festival an understanding of and appreciation for the water they use and the environment in which they live. With your help we were able to bring our message over 2100 participants and volunteers, all free of charge!

Our event wouldn't be successful without the support of our community partners. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Joyce Nicoll

Sponsorship and Volunteer Coordinator

Grey Bruce Children's Water Festival